| would like to voice my support of the move to support greater self government of the ACT and NT.
The territories have democratically-elected parliaments, and should be allowed to govern
themselves. The territories should be allowed to make laws including those relating to civil unions in
the same way as states are. This is in keeping with the principles of democracy and this situation
should be immediately addressed to give power to the territories to self govern.



